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On 9th June, the club’s Annual General Meeting was held, for the first time, at the 

PADDLERS’ DEN. The outgoing management committee was congratulated on its hard work 

and achievements made throughout the year. 

After nominations for the roles of the different management committee were read and 

confirmed, members voted and elected the management committee for upcoming 

2018/2019 regatta season. 

The elected 2018/2019 Redcliffe Red Dragons Management Committee are as follows: 

          PRESIDENT                           VICE PRESIDENT                        TREASURER             SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 

     BOB RAPLEY   NORMA KELLY  DEBRA HALL GILLIAN ROBINSON 

 

       FUND RAISING/SOCIAL                                                                                     
           CO-ORDINATOR/                                   WEB MAINTENANCE/                              NEW MEMBER                      MAINTENANCE/EQUIPMENT                     
          GRANTS OFFICER                              UNIFORM OFFICER                                LIASON OFFICER                             CO-ORDINATOR                            

         
 

    

 

 

     CHERYL RIGBY                DONNA PASCOE               KAY ROPER                PAUL HOGG 

TEAM REGISTRAR 

 

 

 

 

ICIAR ARGUS 



Kids in Need Regatta  

at Southbank  

16th June 2018 

First Place – (for the second year in a row!) 

Redcliffe was fortunate enough to enter a team to paddle at the 2nd annual event and help 

raise some much needed funds.  We would like to thank the team members who 

participated by either paddling, sweeping or other various duties that were required on the 

day. We would also like to thank the outriggers and friends who helped made this day 

possible and help raise $4,840.61 towards the total of over $100,000 made for Juiced TV. 

    

Who would’ve thought this Motley Crew could do so well together with no training 

      

 
 

Everyone couldn’t wait to get on the water. We were keen to retain our title and it wasn’t 

long before we were 1 race down (1st of course) and then the secret weapon came out -  

the CARAMEL SLICE.  

 We were asked on the day what was our secret to success and we told them it was the 

caramel slice, of course if you have been to regattas in previous years you would have 

known Shaun was the one most excited and paddled hard to get his reward.  We had some 

tough competition on the day but none were as good as the “ ” Team. 



Everyone dresses up on the day to make it more festive and we are going to have a new 

uniform next year to join in the fun. We would like to thank the DBQ Committee for 

organising this event and hope we can get a crew back next year to protect our title and 

raise some more much needed funds. 

PS: Can you guess who the photo bomber was ? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

     

    Courtesy of Cheryl Rigby 
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JULY 

Susan Beasley 

Sue Batchelor 

Theresa Lymbery 

Francis Heales 

Sherwin Attunga 

 

AUGUST 

 

Barb Flynn 

Iciar Argus 

 

 


